
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 14th February 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

           

     
               

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Last Week’s Attendance 
Y1Dr 100% Expected Attendance 
Y2M 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1Di, Y4G, Y6D 96% Expected Attendance 
Y5C 95% Concern of under achievement 
Y3Kn 94% Concern of under achievement 
Y5K/S 93% Risk of under achievement 
Y2W 92% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 91% Risk of under achievement 
Y6K 90% Risk of under achievement 

Rec, Y4H 89% Serious risk of under achievement 
Y3Ke 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 

Ivy Gracie Olivia-Rose Leyah Dalia Hetty Isaac 
Alfie Ted Penelope Max Grayson Aiyla Emmy 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Frankie-Grace Eden Samuel  Cole Mathews Pixie Macie Mari-Jo 

Ollie-Jai Zach Harry Avaa Rose Jude Ivy Rachel 

Important Dates  
 

 24.02.25 – Term Starts 
 

 28.02.25 – International Mother Languages Day 
 03.03.25 – Year 6 Trip to London 
 03.03.25 – Secondary allocations shared 
 06.03.25 – World Book Day 
 16.04.25 – Reception allocations shared 
 05.04.25 – Easter Holiday 
 22.04.25 – Term Starts 

 

Wear it Green Day 
Thank you for your support with 
‘Wear it Green Day’. 
 
Your donations made an amazing 
£111.82. This money will go towards 
resources to support our children. 
 

Valentines Disco 
On Wednesday we had our Valentines  
Discos which were an amazing success! 
 
It was great to see our children all dressed up, 
dancing, having their faces painted and hanging 
out with their friends. 
 
The Fundraising Team have worked so hard to 
ensure both Disco’s were a success and we are all 
very grateful for their hard work. 
 
A huge thank you to the Fundraising Team and all 
staff who were able to support with the running of 
the Discos. 

We have made it to 
half term and I can’t  
believe the last school  
holiday was at Christmas! 
 
The last 6 weeks have been 
busy with huge amounts of 
learning, trips, Mental Health 
week, NSPCC Number Day and 
much more.  
 
Have a great half term and we 
will see you back at school on 
Monday the 24th February. 
 

World Book Day 
The second week back after  
half term we will be celebrating 
World Book Day (6th March).  
 
Information has been shared to each 
year group as Early Years and KS1 
(Nursery – Year 2) and KS2 (year 3-6) are 
focusing on different themes. 
 
Please make sure you have read the 
information for your child’s year group so 
you are clear on our plans for the day. 

NSPCC Numbers Day 
Thank you for your support  
with our NSPCC Numbers  
Day last week. Your donations made 
£80.40. 
 


